RECEIVED
By dehloptoxic at 9:24 am, Jun 19, 2006

s T

Atlantic Richfield Company
(a BP affiliated company)

P.O. Box 6549

Moraga, California 94570
Phone: (925} 299-8891
Fax: (925)299-8872

April 28, 2006

Re: First Quarter 2006 Status Report
ARCO Service Station #6148
5131 Shattuck Avenue
Oakland, California
ACEH Case #3626

*l declare, that to the best of my knowledge at the present time, that the information and/or
recommendations contained in the attached document are true and correct.

Submitted by:

s

Environmental Business Manager



dehloptoxic
Received


URS

April 28, 2006

Mr. Don Hwang

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEI)
Copy Submitted Electronically

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re:  First Quarter 2006 Status Report
ARCO Service Station #6148
5131 Shattuck Avenue
QOakland, California
ACEH Case #3626

Dear Mr. Hwang;:

On behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company, a BP affiliated company, URS Corporation (URS) is
submitting the First Quarter 2006 Status Report for the ARCO Service Station #6148, located at -
5131 Shattuck Avénue, Oakland, California.

If you have any questions regarding this submission, please call (510) 874-3296.

Smeerely,
URS CORPORATION

,

Barbara J. Fakub, P.G.
Project Manager

Enclosure: First Quarter 2006 Status Report

cC: Mr. Paul Supple, Atlantic Richfield Company (RM), electronic copy uploaded to ENFOS
Mr. Rob Miller, Broadbent & Associates, Inc., electronic copy uploaded to ENFOS

URS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Oakland, CA 94612-1924
Tel: 510.893.3600

Fax: 510.874.3268



Date: April 28, 2006

Quarter: 1Q 06

FIRST QUARTER 2006 STATUS REPORT

Facility No.: 61438 Address: 5131 Shattuck Avenue, Qakland, California

RM Environmental Business Manager: Paul Supple

Consulting Co./Contact Person: URS Corporation / Barbara Jakub

Primary Agency: Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH)
ACEH Case No.: 3626

WORK PERFORMED THIS QUARTER (First — 2006):

1. Prepared and submitted the Fourth Quarter 2005 Status Report.
2. No environmental work was conducted at the site during the first quarter 2006. However, URS awaited a
response for the June 1, 2004 Soil Investigation for the Closure of Site 6148 which requested case closure.

WORK PROPOSED FOR NEXT QUARTER - - (Second — 2006):

1. Prepared and submitted this First Quarter 2006 Status Report:

2. No environmental workis expected for the'site during the second quarter 2006.
3. Prepare and submit the Second Quiarter 2006 Status Report.

DISCUSSION:

Case closure was requested on April 13, 2004 from the ACEH. BP is awatting the agency’s response.
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